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FEBRUARY 2017 

Here's to February, Valentineôs Day and 

Presidents week! 

Often in these newsletters, I talk about the 

influence of my parents; but, this month, I have 

been reading a book about a lighthouse captain 

and his manning the station on a desolate island. 

He talks about being a pioneer and how a child 

benefits from this kind of life. 

As I look back on my childhood, it made me 

think about growing up in a home nestled in the 

middle of the woods and the experiences my 

siblings and I shared. In those days, we'd pack a 

lunch of peanut butter or tomato sandwiches and 

head out. If it were early April, we'd find the 

little streams and clear them of winter leaves. If 

it were early June, we'd head for the quarry for a 

swim in the cold crisp water. In October we,  
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with our delicious sandwich combinations, 

would be marching through leaves which I'm 

sure some were some of the same ones we 

cleared in the spring. 

Leo sometimes will kid about my simple 

childhood. But let me tell you, I learned about 

falling down, getting back up and trying again 

to do whatever it was because that's what you 

did. I believe it was that can-do attitude that 

made me try some kind of workaround instead 

of hollering out for someone to help me. 

I bet many of you can credit the challenges of 

being a child in Maine for the determination 

you have as an adult. That determination 

extends to the work you do, and for that, I 

thank you for all that you do for the Maine 

families we all serve! 

Sue 
Sue Giguere 

Founder and CEO 
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A Moment With Mike 

Itôs February, and love, love, love is in the air (okay, and maybe some snow 

ï thanks a lot, Punxsutawney Phil).  If you donôt believe me, just check out 

the store displays, theyôve been pink and red since the day after Christmas!  

Yes, this is the time of year we think about love, and usually we mean 

romantic love.  However, thereôs a saying that goes ñdo what you love, and 

youôll never work a day in your life,ò so loving your job is important too! 

I know what youôre thinking é ñItôs a JOB, just pay me and leave me 

alone.ò  But wait - why not work things out so you love the way you spend 

such a big part of every day?  A simple attitude adjustment may be all it takes to start loving 

your job!  Youôll feel better about yourself and others, youôll do a better job, and youôll be 

happier!  Why count down the hours of the day or the days to retirement when you could 

reinvigorate your workday?   

Focus first on little things that can make a difference.   Look at your habits, your routines, 

take a step back and really decide to have a positive attitude as you go through your day.  

Youôll be surprised at the difference it makes!  No one can tell you just how to change your 

attitude and get motivated, but you can identify the things that make work enjoyable.  Focus 

on the purpose of your work every single day. Youôll be surprised ï it actually works!   

Celebrate successes at work, even if they aren't yours. The work we do is important ï all of 

it!  Successes of those around us - clients, patients, coworkers - are just as important as our 

own.  Pointing out the victories of others will increase your motivation to be successful.   

Learn something new. Take advantage of any opportunity that comes your way or volunteer 

for something. 

Connect with co-workers. Be interested in others, and they will be interested in you. 

Avoid negative thoughts. Ask how you can help. 

Develop an entrepreneurial, can-do attitude. The company's success is yours as well! 

You deserve to have happiness and satisfaction at work, and you don't have to change jobs 

to get it.  You really can love your job!  If you reinvent the way you work, who knows 

where your new outlook will lead? The possibilities are endless. Get motivated and go for 

them. 

I want to hear from you.  Share with me different ways youôve learned to love your job!  

Also send me your comments and suggestions. Call me at 872-5300, email me at 

mike.stair@careandcomfort.com, or visit www.suggestionox.com/r/coodirect to send me an 

anonymous message.  However you decide to reach out, please let me know what I can do 

to make your world at Care & Comfort even better. 

All the best, 

Mike 

ñFocus first on little things that can make a 

difference.   Look at your habits, your routines, 

take a step back and really decide to have a 

positive attitude as you go through your day.  

Youôll be surprised at the difference it makes!ò 
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Bangor 

24 Springer Road, Suite 202 
Bangor, ME 04401 

1-877-784-6993 ǅ (207) 992-2535 

Presque Isle 

165 Academy Street 
Presque Isle, ME 04769 

1-877-287-4931 ǅ (207) 764-3071 

February is here which brings President's Day, Valentine's 
Day, and the very important Groundhog Day.  Not sure 
that the last one holds any weight in Maine because we 
always have 6 more weeks of winter! Remember on 
Valentine's Day and every other day to spread love and 
kindness! 

February is a short month and a typically cold one.  Be 
sure to be safe when traveling and always be prepared. 
The recent warm weather has spoiled us, and we may have 
let our cautious ways lapse. 

We're looking forward to another great month of growth,  
and are seeking a clinician to join our clinical team.  
Please spread the word! 

Dover-Foxcroft 

1073 West Main Street 
Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426 

1-866-236-2158 ǅ (207) 645-5304 

Happy Valentineôs Day ï enjoy the day and do something 
fun. 

Toby has been busy in PQI doing interviews, hiring, 
marketing, CPR/MANDT trainings and career fairs. PQI 
always likes to see his smiling face in the office. 

High School Basketball and Hockey are the going things in 
Aroostook County this month.  Teams are fighting for the 
chance to make it to #1 in March so watch out Southern 
teams ~ ñGAME ONò! The courts and ice will be filled 
with pumped up fans of all ages!! 

February always brings sunnier days, and warmer weather 
so get out and do some sledding, skating, skiing, snow 
tubing or whatever your favorite winter sport is. Just 
remember once February is over spring is on its way!! 

Sue Giguere 
CEO 

Mike Stair 
COO 

Nicole Timmins 
Finance Manager 

Lori Chamberlain 
HR Director 

Sara Preble 
QA Manager 

Toby Wood 
Regional Manager 

Michelle Vigue 
DON 

Carol Davis 
Billing Manager 

Joe Tinkham 
Branch Manager 

We make it happen! 
Branch News 

February is causing all of us Mainerôs to have a little 
spring fever.  If youôre  like most we complained that the 
summer months were too hot, now we are wishing for that 
hot weather we complained about!  

There are some events happening in our area which will 
keep your mind off the cold. 

For the ice fishing angler in your life, Sebago Lake will be 
hosting their annual Derby February 25th and 26th; please 
visit their website at IceFishingDerby.com to register.  

If ice fishing isnôt your thing,  come and stay at the new 
Freedom House Bed and Breakfast in Dover-Foxcroft.  
This beautifully restored 1880ôs farm house, located on 
Main Street, is a charming place to enjoy a get away with 
that special someone.  

Basketball season is coming to a close and ñits tourney 
time". High school tournament events will be held 
throughout February in Bangor, Augusta, and Portland. 
There will be 132 tournament games in total this playoff 
season, so go to some and support your hometown teams!  

There is also a new museum of fossils, minerals, Indian 
artifacts and more now open in Piscataquis County. The 
opening of the Harrigan Leaning Center in Milo is an 
excellent addition to our community! This museum will 
provide an exceptionally interesting and enjoyable 
learning experience for both children and curious adults.  

Over twenty-five years ago I began Care & Comfort 

because as a caregiver for my aging and ailing mother and 

father I learned the difference between "good care, bad care 

and who cares"!  You have probably heard me say that 

many times, and you will probably hear it many more.  

Today I am incredibly thankful to be surrounded by 450 

employees who are each dedicated to providing the highest 

quality client care with compassion and respect for each 

person. 

We often receive heartwarming and thoughtful 

communications from clients or their families about the 

care our staff has provided, and I enjoy sharing these. Each 

of us may have an occasional day when we may ask "am I 

really making a difference for someone"? I hope you 

remember some of these messages and know that you are. 

During the holidays I received this note from our Interim 

Director of Nursing, Liz Grant. 

"I spoke with a clientôs daughter on Christmas Eve about 

her mother failing and the approaching end of her life.  

During the discussion of how to handle notifications, 

hospice options, patient anxiety, and family concerns, her 

daughter wanted this agency to know how much she 

appreciated the assistance of our RN, Heather Holmquist. 

Because of the patientôs comfort level and familiarity with 

our nurse, the daughter had opted against hospice with 

strangers coming into the home to assist as it significantly 

increased her Mom's dementia-related anxiety.  She felt she 

would be better served by Care & Comfort, even though we 

do not offer hospice care, to have more peaceful final days.  

She wished for me to convey this to you and express her 

sincere appreciation for Heather. 

This morning in speaking with Heather, we discussed the 

probability of the clientôs passing within the next 24 hours, 

and I shared with her how greatly she was appreciated by 

the daughter. Her kindness in assisting and supporting the 

family through the final hours was truly remarkable and 

touching." 

I wish to acknowledge and thank Heather for providing 

outstanding care and comfort for our client and the 

kindness she shared in assisting the family during a very 

emotional and difficult time. Heather truly exemplified 

selfless dedication, compassion, and professionalism.  I 

also want to express my gratitude to Liz who 

professionally, respectfully and with sensitivity was there 

for the family when they needed guidance. 

By Sue Giguere 

THANK YOU HEATHER HOLMQUIST,RN 
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Branch  News 
Happy February!  For those of you who love outdoor 
winter activities, Western Maine has received a fair 
amount of snow so far this year to allow for some 
quality skiing and snowmobiling.  Unfortunately, the 
snow has brought plenty of ice with it, leading to 
dangerous sidewalks, stairs, and driveways.  Remember 
to give yourself extra time and don't rush, whether 
walking or in your car, and stay safe! 

One of our favorite events of the year happens in 
February each year; the Franklin County Children's Task 
Force hosts their annual Children's Fair.  We have 
attended this wonderful event for many years, and we 
always have a great time playing games and doing crafts 
at our table with all the children there.  It's also a chance 
to see all the other great organizations in our area that 
come out to be a part of the event.  The fair, which is 
free to the public, will be held on Saturday, February 
18th, from 11am-3pm in the Olsen Student Center at the 
University of Maine at Farmington.  We hope to see you 
there! 

The Wilton office wants to congratulate Hannah Shirley 
on her transition into the Supervisor of our Adult Day 
Program.  Hannah has been with us since August of 
2014, and recently received her bachelor's degree.  
Congrats Hannah, we are excited to have you in this 
role! 

Have a great month, everyone! 

We make it happen! 

Wilton 

284 Main Street, Suite 390 
Wilton, ME 04294 

1-866-397-3350 ǅ (207) 645-5304 

Waterville 

180 Main Street 

Waterville, ME 04901 

1-800-366-5302 ǅ (207) 872-5300 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Jason 
Clement as Adult Services Manager for our Behavioral 
Health Division. 

Jason will be responsible for the continued development 
of our adult service programs and will guide the 
expansion of them at all our locations.    These programs 
include adult home & community support services, both 
individual and group-based, and include our current Day 
Programs in Waterville and Wilton.  

"About to celebrate his sixth year with us, Jason has 
been with Care & Comfort since March of 2011. He is a 
passionate, vocal, strong and respected advocate for 
adults with intellectual and developmental disabilities, 
and a key member of our behavioral health team," 
remarked our COO Mike Stair when announcing Jason's 
promotion.  "He has worked in the behavioral healthcare 
field for over 16 years, and before that while still in 
college he was organizing activities, promoting 
inclusion, leadership, and increasing relationships within 
his campus community.  The talent, expertise, 
professionalism and experience of those within our 
Agency never ceases to impress me!  Iôve said many 
times that one sign of a strong organization is its ability 
to grow from within and we are thrilled Jason has 
accepted this position." 

Please join us in congratulating Jason as he assumes his 
new duties! 
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Tubing on a snowy 

mountain is a super fun 

family/friends outing 

for those of all ages. 

Our COO Mike Stair, 

with his son Parker and 

wife Dale had some 

great rides recently. 

Weôre thinking while 

Mom & Dad took a 

break Parker was still 

going strong! 


